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Dear Parents/Carers,


Year 4 Rockpool Experience workshop.



On Tuesday 28th November Aqualease will be bringing into school a rock pool where the children in year 4 will have the chance to learn some fascinating facts and information about rockpool creatures, delivered by the company’s highly experienced marine rangers. The children may even get a chance to touch and hold some of the mussels, crabs, and starfish. 

This workshop will re-enforce the topic work we are completing this term and I’m sure the children will have a very interesting and enjoyable morning.

We are asking parents/carers for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 towards the cost of the rockpool payable via the MCAS app.

Thank you for your support.			


Mr Greaves
Principal.
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